City of Lynn, Massachusetts

Lynn City Council

Councilor Ward Three



COMMITTEE ON: Ways and Means

Darren P. Cyr Council President

MEMORANDUM

TO: Governor Charles D. Baker, Jr.

Leo Roy, Commissioner, DCR Mayor Thomas M. McGee Members, State Delegation Swampscott Board of Selectman Swampscott Town Manager

Nahant Town Manager

Daniel O'Neill, Executive Director, LWSC

FROM: Council President Darren P. Cyr

RE: Neighborhood Meeting re: Kings Beach, Lynn

DATE: August 7, 2019

Please accept this memorandum as an invitation for you or a representative from your office to attend a Ward Three Neighborhood Meeting on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>August 20</u>, <u>2019</u> at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at Lynn City Hall.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the ongoing issues at Kings Beach, Lynn, relative to the bacteria count and beach postings.

Kindly contact my Assistant, Theresa C. Young, at <u>tyoung@lynnma.gov</u> or 781-586-6740 to confirm your attendance.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter, and I look forward to seeing you on August 20th.

DPC/tcy

50 Morton Hill Avenue, Lynn, MA 01902 (781) 598-3601 City Council Office, City Hall, Lynn, MA 01901 (781) 586-6740 Darren.Cyr@lynnma.gov